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NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH TRAINING 

TUESDAY DECEMBER 4, 2018 AT 7:00 PM 
ST THOMAS SOCIAL HALL  

Our Neighborhood Watch program is designed to increase the safety and sense of community in our Township by organizing 

and involving individuals and families to prevent crime. Police officers will be doing training and a presentation of their K-9 

unit. Everyone is welcome including children. 

***************************************************************************************** 

DOG LICENSE 

ALL DOGS MUST BE LICENSED BY APRIL 1: 

      This is an annual license and must be purchased each year. 

Dog license are valid from January 1 to December 31. 

LICENSE RATES ARE: 

          Male   & Female             $8.50            Neutered Male & Spayed Female          $3.50                         

                               

      ANYONE THAT HAS 4 OR MORE DOGS ARE REQUIRED TO PURCHASE A KENNEL 

LICENSE OR MULTIPLE DOG LICENSE 

    Multiple Dog License (Up to 12)      $36.50       

Owners must present their RABIES VACCINATION CERTIFICATE that their dog is vaccinated 

against rabies by a veterinarian before the dog can be licensed. I also need a phone number for Dog 

license report sent to the Brown County Clerk’s Office. THIS RULE WILL BE STRICTLY 

FOLLOWED!!!!! 

Dog License fee and Rabies Vaccination Certificate can be sent to:    

                          Town of Humboldt                                                                                                  

                          6160 Humboldt Road 

                          Luxemburg, WI     54217 

**************************************************************************************** 
As we enter the winter season, you are all once again reminded to NOT push snow across the roads into ditches. 

This is a hazard not only for vehicles but the snow plow operators as well. If we get complaints, you will be 

contacted by a town official and/or fined. 

***************************************************************************************** 
PROPERTY TAX BILLS  

 

PROPERTY TAX BILLS WILL BE MAILED OUT in December!  PLEASE MAKE PAYMENTS TO THE BROWN 

COUNTY TREASURER’S OFFICE – THEY CAN BE PAID IN PERSON OR MAILED TO THAT OFFICE.  THE 

PAYMENT INSTRUCTIONS WILL BE INCLUDED ON THE TAX BILL. ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT 

EITHER THE BROWN COUNTY TREASURER’S OFFICE OR JEANNE CONARD, TREASURER FOR TOWN OF 

HUMBOLDT. 

 

Explanation of charges from the Town on your tax bill:  $50 fee is for use of the drop off recycle/garbage center;  

$100 fee is for capital expenditures for the New Franken Fire department – mainly replacement/purchase of fire 

trucks and equipment. 

************************************************************
If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net  (that is an ell, not a one, in my email) 


